
If you want to try something different – that is great fun with celebrities,  
delicious food and big prizes – the Lions’ Tony Filippis Memorial Bocce 
Tournament is just the ticket! 
 
The event is named in honor of the late Tony Filippis, a wonderful man and 
a powerful advocate for the disabled community who passed away earlier 
this year. 
 
Lions’ “Bocce Day” is May 16th at the beautiful Palazzo di Bocce in Orion 
Township, just north of the Palace of Auburn Hills.  Palazzo di Bocce is 
one of the nation’s newest and finest bocce ball facilities.  It features 10 
indoor championship courts in a 32,000 square foot facility that includes a 
pro shop, spectator seating and a restaurant that serves outstanding  
Italian cuisine. 
 
Targeted for novice and accomplished bocce players alike, sponsorships 
range from individual tickets at $150 to banners at $1,000 to team  
sponsorships at $2,500 to $10,000.  Annually, 400-500 persons attend the 
event. 


